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Subject Suggestion

Going through the motions of sending a notice for acknowledgment of service
and receiving a copy back from opposing counsel, it occurred to me that the
rules might be amended to provide for doing this electronically rather than by
mailing copies back and forth. Why, for example, couldn't the acknowledgment
of service be filed through the ECF system by the party doing the
acknowledgment, instead of by mailing a copy to the plaintiff? And, in fact,
why shouldn't there be a fillable / saveable PDF form so that it can be SENT
electronically?
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